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11/02/2022

Subject: Certificate of Compliance for Aluminum Food Service
Products-Phthalates and PFAS

This letter 1s in response to your request for more information regarding the
use of Phthalates and PFAS in our products. Please be advised that
Anchor Packaging Food Service Products do not contain intentionally

introduced amounts of phthalates or PFAS and pass the standard of less than
100 parts per million.

Anchor Packaging relies on literature from our suppliers to guarantee
compliance of our products, based on the documentation of our suppliers,
our foodservice products do not contain phthalates or PFAS.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sherry Dowless

Product Safety Supervisor
Anchor Packaging, LLC
870-212-2038



